
 

PROJECT UPDATE AND SCHEDULE 
Concrete curb and sidewalk removals at existing street and 

driveway crossings along the trail will be removed the 

week of June 13. New concrete will be poured back shortly 

after. Approximately one week after the new concrete is 

poured, the trail will be reclaimed. Excess reclamation 

material will be hauled away, and the remaining gravel 

base will be prepped for paving.  

 

The trails will be closed during construction and reopened 

as soon as construction is complete.  

 

 

*A project location map is located on the backside of this 

sheet 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2022 TRAIL RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 
Sign up for project updates at www.ShakopeeMN.gov/subscribe 

 
 

JUNE  
2022 

CITY PERSONNEL 
Engineering Office: 952-233-9369 

During Normal Business hours (8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.) 

Email: engineering@ShakopeeMN.gov 
 

City Inspector: Adam Bentson 

Mobile Phone: 612-749-4574 

Email Address: abentson@ShakopeeMN.gov 
 

Project Coordinator: Darin Manning 

Email Address: dmanning@ShakopeeMN.gov 
 

Assistant City Engineer: Ryan Halverson 

Email Address: rhalverson@ShakopeeMN.gov 
 

In order to maintain the project schedule, the City has 

authorized the contractor to work from 7 a.m. to 7 

p.m., Monday through Friday. Extended hours beyond 

7 p.m. and work on Saturdays (9 a.m. to 5 p.m.) may 

occur when necessitated and approved by the city. 

 

***EMERGENCY CONTACTS*** 
 

During working hours: Adam Bentson: 612-749-4574 
 

After working hours and weekends: 

Scott County Dispatch: 952-445-1411 

Northwest Asphalt Emergency Line: 952-292-8455 

 

UTILITY OUTAGES 
 

For the most expedient service if an outage 

occurs, please contact the following providers 

as needed: 

 

Comcast: 1-800-934-6489 

CenturyLink: 877-348-9007 

CenterPoint Energy (Gas leak): 612-372-5050 

Shakopee Public Utilities: 952-445-6681 

(Electric outage) 

 

IMPACTS TO YOUR YARD 
The area of your yard immediately adjacent to the trail will 

be disturbed to allow for the construction of the trail and 

pedestrian ramps.  There may be impacts to shrubs or 

plants that are adjacent (within 1-2 feet) to the trail. The 

City recommends transplanting any shrubs or plants until 

the project is complete. The City will restore the turf and 

landscape mulch adjacent to the trail, but will not replant 

any shrubs or plants removed during construction.  

  

Please mark the portions of your sprinkler system or 

underground fence adjacent to existing trail and the curb 

and gutter as soon as possible. The contractor will be 

responsible for protecting or repairing irrigation systems 

and dog fences damaged from construction. 

http://www.shakopeemn.gov/subscribe
mailto:engineering@ShakopeeMN.gov
mailto:abentson@ShakopeeMN.gov
mailto:dmanning@ShakopeeMN.gov
mailto:rhalverson@ShakopeeMN.gov


 2022 TRAIL RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT LOCATION MAP 

Sarazin Street Trail Reconstruction 
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